
Please wear a mask 

to your appointment. 

Be prepared to sanitize your hands, get a quick 

temperature check and answer some simple 

questions at the door. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We sincerely care about your health and want to make 

your experience as safe as possible. 

All new Check-in.  Our Reception room is Closed. 

YOUR car is our new reception 

room.  All patients and guests should 

remain in their cars!   

Rest assured!  We have COVID-19 precautions in place!  For 

more information about our safety precautions, please visit our website. 
IF you or anyone in your 

household is sick, please call to 
reschedule your appointment. 

Many areas of our office are 

closed including the brushing 

station, game station and 

reception room.  Please sanitize 

your hands as you enter. 

Simply call/text us your parking 

space number when you arrive 

(704)597-5555.  A team member 

will check you in! 

 

Please be patient. 

Our wait times may increase 

due to the additional 

precautions we are taking.  

Thank you for understanding! 

Please call us to change your assigned appointment. 
Upon completing your appointment, our administrative team will 

assign your next appointment.  If this time/date is not satisfactory, 

please call us to make any changes.  We are trying to maintain social 

distancing and minimize activity at our reception desk.  Thank you! 

http://2013.igem.org/Team:TU-Delft/Safety
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
http://www.pngall.com/2-number-png/download/27623
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
http://pngimg.com/download/14957
http://pngimg.com/download/14957
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/

